

703 Main Street Paterson, New Jersey 07503 973-754-4483

June 8, 2020

Dr. Ismail A. Mehr Medical Relief Chair Islamic Medical Association North America 101 W 22nd St Ste 106 Lombard, IL 60148-4997

Dear Dr. Mehr:

Welcome to our family of supporters! On behalf of the Board of Trustees, physicians, and staff of St. Joseph's Health, thank you for your generous donation. Your financial support makes a meaningful and immediate difference at St. Joseph's, especially now, as we remain on the frontlines of the COVID-19 pandemic.

Throughout our long history, St. Joseph's has provided safe and effective care to patients with infectious diseases while prioritizing the health of our workforce, and today is no different—St. Joseph's is answering the call to serve at a time when our community needs us most.

Whether you gave a gift directly to our COVID-19 Response Fund, chose to support our unrestricted Annual Fund or the St. Joseph's Society, or designated your gift to a special program, please know that your generosity means more now than ever before. Your support will ensure St. Joseph's remains innovative and responsive to the evolving needs of our patients, and will help pave the *road forward* for our dedicated healthcare heroes and our shared community.

Again, thank you for becoming a member of our family.

With gratitude,

Robert Budelman, III

Il Bull

Vice President, Chief Development Officer

P.S. Please visit our website at www.GiveToStJosephs.org to learn about St. Joseph's programs, projects, and ways that you can get involved

If you prefer not to receive fundraising communications from St. Joseph's Health, please contact us at 973.754.4483 or by email at optoutsj@sjhmc.org. Please include your name and address so we may honor and acknowledge your request.